
 

 

Oliver Grant Conservation Area - C26 (KLEP 2015) 

The Oliver Grant Conservation Area has historic significance as part of the Henry Oliver 45 acre land grant 
which was later divided into 3 farms. The grant boundaries are evident through Stanhope Road and the 
Pacific Highway. The area has aesthetic significance for the high quality intact buildings from the Federation 
and Inter-war periods, with some examples of mid to late twentieth century development. 

 

 


